
Finance Committee Report for January 20, 2019 

There was not a finance meeting since the last board meeting. 

Planning a meeting for April to plan for 2019-20 season. 

Budget Meeting to follow in May-June. This next season budget will include 2020 GALA. 

Annual Campaign – Doug Wentz, Coordinator 

• Nothing new to report 

 

Grants – Ted Neal, Coordinator 

• UPMC Pinnacle 
o We submitted a grant request for $1500 in November. No positive or negative response has been 

received. 

• The Foundation for Enhancing Communities 
o $3000 has already been received. 

• PA Arts Council 
▪ Our partnership continues to transition from Jump Street to Community Partnerships RC&D (Community 

Partnerships Resource Conservation and Development Council, Inc.) in Lewistown. This is delaying our 
grant check. All grant checks are awaiting final state approval. We were also required to re-submit 
documents previously sent to Jump Street including the Grant Award Agreement and last year’s Final 
Report. This has been completed. Our contact at Community Partnerships RC&D is Kiernan Schal 

▪ Contacted Kiernan Schalk from CPRCDC concerning the award check distribution.  He said he still has 
heard nothing from the commonwealth. 
 

Fundraisers – Chris Aulbach, Coordinator 

o Nothing new to report 

Farm Show – Robb Papapietro, Coordinator 

• Great American Outdoor Show  
o 23 chorus members worked 145+ hours covering 9 days of 2 beer portables, for the Great American 

Outdoor Show from 2 Feb - 10 Feb 2019, and a stand on Sat evening 9 Feb 2019.   
o The group collected $1629 in tips.   
o Check received $6784.19 

• Monster Truck Show 
o 3 members worked 
o $3600 in sales 
o $60.50 in tips 

•  

 

Respectfully submitted to the board by Steven Creps, Finance Committee Chair, on March 16, 2019. 


